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COTTAGE HILLS - Multiple Madison County Sheriff's Office deputies responded to a 
911 call on Rose Avenue in Cottage Hills Thursday morning after a call about an 
unresponsive infant.



Madison County Sheriff's Office Capt. Will Dimitroff said the sheriff's office is 
investigating the death of the "unresponsive infant."

"We received this information from a 911 call," he said. "We have an active 
investigation going on."

More information will be provided as soon as it is released.

 

Dan Brannan also contributed to this story.

/profiles/details.cfm?id=64&utm_source=riverbender&utm_medium=article_link

